
 

 

NOTICE: IPI LA Service Delays Updates 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
We continue experiencing IPI delays in the Los Angeles market due to rail delays 
caused by elevated demand, labor challenges, car imbalances and heavy rail 
congestion. 
 
Please contact your STG customer service representative with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time . 
 


